From: Isabelle Samuel [N

Sent: 28 January 2023 11:22

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Sian Berry (ClIr); Anna Wright (ClIr); camron.aref-adib@camden.co.uk
Subject: Application number 2022/5320P

Hello,

I live on Spencer Rise, very close to the site in question, and T just wanted to say that I'm in full support of
the planning application for the proposed care home on the former Mansfield Bowling Club Site. T think it's
a positive addition to the neighbourhood and a good way to use the space.

Kind regards,

Isabelle Leveque

Sent from my Galaxy



